
 

 

 
 

 To : Marina Race, S.L. and ASNs 
 

 From : FIA Safety Department Ref. : FIASDH-22-012 
 

 Date : 29 July 2022 Pages : 1 
 

 Subject : Labels in MARINA Socks for FIA Standard 8856-2000 

 
 
We would like to inform you that MARINA socks homologated according to FIA Standard 8856-
2000 have been approved with 3 different labelling designs. All 3 labels are compliant with FIA 
8856-2000 standard requirements. 
 
Some few cases of MARINA socks being rejected in scrutineering have been raised to the 
attention of the FIA Safety Department. 
Therefore, the FIA confirms MARINA socks using any of the 3 label designs as shown below are 
fully compliant with FIA standard 8856-2000 and shall be accepted in scrutineering. 
 

 
 

We remain at your disposal for any further information you may require. 
 
The Safety Department 
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